
 
 

 
  
 

                           

 

Call for Papers 

Annual Macro Meeting  
of the German Economic Association 

DIW Berlin 
May 15-16, 2025 

 
We invite you to submit a paper to the 2025 Macro Meeting of the German Economic Association 
(VfS). The conference is organized by the Standing Field Committee on Macroeconomics of the 
VfS. We welcome submissions in all areas of macroeconomics and from researchers at all career 
stages. Ilse Lindenlaub (Yale) and Benjamin Moll (LSE) are confirmed participants.  
 
To submit a paper for presentation, please send an e-mail with your submission in pdf format until 
February 15, 2025, to office.kaas@hof.uni-frankfurt.de. Acceptance decisions will be sent out by 
March 15, 2025. We look forward to receiving your submissions.  
 
Program committee 
Almut Balleer (RWI Essen and TU Dortmund) 
Andreas Irmen (University of Luxembourg) 
Leo Kaas (Goethe University Frankfurt) 
Sarah Lein (University of Basel) 
 
Local organization 
Alexander Kriwoluzky (DIW Berlin) 
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